
 

Ref: IIST/032/22-23                                Date: 05/01/2023 

Circular 

 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

This is to inform you that due to weather conditions, the school timings 

are being revised w. e. f 8th January 2023. The school will begin from        

9 am instead of 8 am. 

All students are requested to come to the school on time. 

The following are the new timings for the respective classes.  

LKG & UKG - 9 am to 12:30 pm  

I to IV      - 9 am to 1:15 pm 

V to XII       - 9 am to 2:10 pm 

 

 

 

Principal Admin(Interim) 

 

 

 

 

  


